
 
 
 
 

Monday Message	
Week of February 13, 2017 

 
 
Important message to come home 
Tomorrow a very important message will be sent to all Westview parents via 
phone and email to verify email addresses.  This is very important in the process 
of account creation to receive upcoming report cards on the parent portal.   
 
Dates to note in February: 
 

- Celebration of IB at Carson Graham Secondary – Thursday, February 
16th 6 – 8 p.m. 

- Parent speaker Sophie Cooper and “Risky Play” at Carisbrooke 
Elementary library on February 22nd at 7 p.m. 

- PAC Movie Night – Thursday, February 23rd in the gym 6-8 p.m. 
- Professional Day – Friday, February 24th - School not in session for 

students this day. 
- District Lockdown Drill – Tuesday, February 28th at 11:00 a.m. 
- PAC meeting – Tuesday, February 28th in Westview library at 7:30 p.m.  

 
 
Thriving Children from the Inside Out – speaker series 
Please see additional attachment for upcoming workshop for parents and 
guardians. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Carla Orr  Kate Lechleiter 
Principal  Vice Principal 


